BOB DOLE

United States Senate

OFFICE OF THE MAJORITY LEADER WASHINGTON, DC 20510

September 22, 1986

TO: Senator Dole

FROM: George Pieler

SUBJECT: Talk to West Virginia GOP group

You are scheduled to talk to this group of about 100 top donors to the West Virginia GOP on Tuesday, September 23, at 11:30 a.m. at the Capitol Hill Club.

According to the RNC, their main interest will be in the Senate agenda for the rest of this term, and the "Washington insider" view of this political year.

Materials on the agenda, tax reform, and current foreign policy issues are attached.

Attachments

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas http://dolearchives.ku.edu



Republican National Committee

Grace Moe Director, Speakers Bureau Office of the Co-Chairman

Left 230

August 18, 1986

The Honorable Robert Dole 141 Senate Hart Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

ATTENTION: BETTY MEYER

Dear Senator Dole:

On behalf of the West Virginia Republican Party, I would like to invite you to be the luncheon speaker during their "Day in D.C." in September. Approximately 100 high dollar donors of the West Virgina GOP will visit Washington, D.C. for the day to attend White House briefings, visit with Vice President George Bush, and attend a tour and briefing at the Pentagon.

The following is information you will need to know regarding the event:

EVENT: West Virginia GOP "Day in D.C."

TBD (most likely the J.W. Margiott). Cap. Hill Clare
12:15-2:00pm (speech TIME:

DATE: September 23, 1986

ATTENDANCE: 125

This is the second annual West Virginia "Day in D.C." and has attracted many of the state party's high dollar donors because of the caliber of speakers that have addressed the group in the past and are secured for this trip.

page two Senator Dole August 18, 1986

I hope that your schedule will allow you to address this prestigious group. Please let me know as soon as possible if you may accommodate this request. I may be reached at 863-8708.

Sincerely,

Kathy Riley

Event Coordinator

cc: John Scott, Executive Director West Virginia Republican Party